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Abduction and Sexual Assault

Georgetown Police Department are actively working an investigation involving an abduction and sexual assault 
that occurred between 12:30 am and 1:30 am, 3/20/2024. Initial reports indicate the abduction happened in the 
100 block of W. Valley and N. Main St and the victim was taken to an unidentified location and sexually 
assaulted. 

The victim is a 36-year old, female, and Georgetown resident that stated she was walking to a convenience store
when the vehicle stopped, the male driver exited the vehicle, threatened her with a large knife, used zip-ties to 
bind her wrists, and then forced her into the vehicle. She further provided the assailant drove her to a secluded 
area, sexually assaulted her, and then drove her back to the location he abducted her and left her.

The male is described as:
White male with long red hair, long red beard, and a slender build. 
No other descriptors were able to be provided.

The vehicle Is described as:
Metallic Silver in color with a hatchback, smaller than an SUV

Georgetown Police Department encourages anyone with possible information that could assist in this 
investigation to contact the department at CID@georgetown.org or Williamson County Crime Stoppers at 1-
800-253-7867 or visit our website at www.wilcocrimetips.org and provide information anonymously. 

There is no additional information available at this time and there will be no on-camera Interviews. As more 
information becomes available, it will be provided.
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